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24 November 2022 
 
Arie Joe 
fyi-request-21014-67b3b9cd@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Kia ora Arie 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-021649 
Thank you for your email of 2 November 2022, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1. Were any ACC employees put under surveillance as a result of the major privacy breach that 
occurred in 2012? 

2. If so, how many? 
 
We interpreted your request as being about the breach occurred in 2012 where ACC client information was 
unintentionally released to a member of the public. 
 
Our records show that no ACC staff members were under surveillance as a result of the 2012 privacy 
breach.  
 
If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi 

 
Sara Freitag 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 
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